
From the Oval Office - President’s Report 
February 2017

Dear Los Senderos Members & Honored Guests,
 

Happy New Year’s and welcome to 2017.  Los 
Senderos de San Diego will be celebrating  Sixty-
Six years as an organization this year, making 
us one of the longest running organized men’s 
equestrian riding club in the nation! 
 
A big thank you, too all those who were in 
attendance at last months Dinner/Dance at the 
Sycuan Resort. The Honky Tonk Kings keep the 
dance floor full. It was a great time had by all.
 
On a sad note…We lost a wonderful LS 
Member on December 31st 2016. Dr. Bernie 
Martin.  Besides being a Los Senderos member 
since 1974 . Bernie was also part of the De Anza 
Trail Caballeros, Pine Valley Mountain Riders & 

a long time member of the El Cajon Mounted 
Police unit.  Bernie’s life will be celebrated on 
April 29th, 1:00 pm, at his Oakzanita Ranch 
with a deep pit BBQ potluck.
 
All of our committees are working hard to put 
together a fun, safe and enjoyable 2017 for our 
members and guests & this year’s Monthly Ride 
Committee being chair by Ted Van Arsdale have 
some fresh new rides for us. Please take the time 
to mark your calendars, you won’t want to miss 
a single ride.
 
Best, 
Chuck Gallant
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February 26th - Daley Rancho Jamul - Jamul

March 26th - Mendenhall-Lake Henshaw - Resort Santa Ysabel	
	
April 23rd - Pamo Valley - Ramona

May 18-21 - Members Only Ride LS Park	 - Descanso

June 25th - Chaney Ranch - Warner Springs

July 23rd	 - Rancho Samataguma - Guatay

August 27th - Tullocks Crouch Meadows - Mt. Laguna

September 20-24 - Annual Ride - Los Senderos Park/Descanso

October 22nd - Lions Tigers and Bears - Pine Valley

November 24-25th - Vowles All His Ranch - Pioneer Town

2017 Monthly Ride Calendar

2017 Monthly Ride Committee
Committee Chair: Ted Van Arsdale
Committee: Don Bright, Bill Cuddeback, Bob Moreau, Steve Vaughn

Los Senderos Monthly Ride • Daley Ranch
The ride this month will be at Bobbie Daley's Rancho  
Jamul. Take Highway 94 SE from Jamacha Junction 
through the small commercial district of Jamul and past the 
Rancho Jamul residential development on the north side 
of the road. Bobbie's Rancho Jamul driveway is on the 
north side of the highway, about 2.3 miles SE of the Jamul  
commercial district. Look for the Los Senderos signs.


